
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek       Meeting Date: 4/29/2025 

 

Title: Request from Kiwanis Club to close Noe Road for Touch-a-Truck event on June 25, 2025. 
 

Issue: Does the Village Board wish to approve the request from the Kiwanis Club to close Noe 

Road for Touch-a- Truck event on June 25, 2025?   

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

This is an annual request from the Darboy Kiwanis Club to close a portion of the Noe Road 

adjacent to Darboy Community Park for the annual Touch-a-Truck event to held on June 25, 

2025.  

 

The Public Works Department and Harrison Fire/Rescue has participated in this yearly event.  

 

Budget Impacts: None  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to request to close Noe Road adjacent to Darboy Community 

Park for Touch-a-Truck event on June 25, 2025. 

 

Attachments:  


